
Amendment to Section 1.3 – Bell Lane, NW4 Zebra Crossing 

Members are asked to note an error on page 2 of the report on Bell Lane, NW4 

Zebra Crossing item 12a of the agenda, in relation to the petition on Bell Lane, NW4 

Zebra Crossing. The total signatures should read 302.  

Following the Statutory Consultation on 29 November 2018, in addition to the 6 

objections and a petition with 192 signatures, an additional 100+ signatures were 

honoured. It was agreed that all subsequent reports on the Bell Lane Crossing would 

acknowledge the additional signatures and would also note that there was an error in 

previous reports. 

 


